March 4, 2005 4 ﬂ

Board of Prison Terms
Attn: Margarita Perez
1550 K Street, Ste 600
Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: P.F. Lazor
C73842 A5-118
Box 409000

Ione, CA 55640
Dear Ms. Perez and Board Members:

I have been in contact with Mr. Lazor for several 'years and are very familiar with him
and his situation. I have even contacted his parents in Michigan. Having gotten to know
him quite well in my correspondence, I am sure that he would be no risk to society if he
were to be paroled. I became acquainted with the reason for his incarceration and have
seen evidence, which if I had been on the jury, that would have given me grounds for
acquittal. Therefore, I request that you please review his case carefully and completely.
Further, it is my conviction that he has the talents and initiative to lead a productive life.

About a year ago, I had sent a letter to Governor Schwarzenegger regarding an executive
pardon. At that time, Mr. Lazor was not up for parole and I received no response nor
report of any action taken.

Sincerely,

Steve J. Kieler

Minister, Church of God
2193 Sheker Drive

Fort Dodge, IA 50501
sskieler@dodgenet.com

CC: Governor Amold Schwarzenegger
State Capitol
Sacramento, CA 95814-4991

CC: P.F. Lazor






